

Sally Sitou MP FEDERAL MEMBER FOR REID



Dear resident,

Lidcombe tip update - application withdrawn!

I wanted to give you an update about the development application for the proposed organic waste facility at 109A Church St, Lidcombe (DA2023/0130).

Thanks to community pressure the proposed Lidcombe waste transfer station has now been withdrawn by the developer.

It is clear that community effort and shared commitment has led to this significant outcome for the Lidcombe community

I would like to thank all the residents who participated in the process and made sure that their voices were heard. I would also like to thank the Mayor and councillors from Cumberland Council and the State Member for Auburn Lynda Voltz MP for their tireless work and advocacy.

The applicant will now consider their options.

I will keep you updated on any further developments on this issue so that we can ensure that we get the best outcome for the Lidcombe community.

If you have any questions or if you require any assistance, please do not hesitate to contact me at Sally.Sitou.MP@aph.gov.au or (02) 9715 7444.

Kind regards,

Sally Sitou MP

Member for Reid